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STRUMMERS (Now also offering violin, viola, piano and recorder lessons toof)

Strumming Club at Frieth School — Autumn 2021

Welcome to Little Strummers!

We have been teaching children to play the guitar and ukulele in schools for over
14 years. In that time, we have taught more than 3,000 children to play!

Strumming Club is held on Thursdays after school from 3.15pm until 4pm.
Due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are limited to ten children this term.

What will | learn?

Strumming Club is always fun! We cover all styles of playing tailored closely to
individual needs. We learn a range of chords and familiar songs to get used
to playing, building a good level of confidence and technical skill.

We encourage playing as an ensemble and love concerts!

Can | join?
This term, Strumming Club is open to ukuleles and guitars!
Beginners and players are welcome, our Strumming Club sessions
are designed for everyone who loves to play music!

What instrument will | need?
Children will need an instrument for lessons and also to practice at home.

Do | need to already have my own instrument?
No! We are happy to provide ukuleles and guitars for hire or purchase.

How can | help my child learn?
Encouragement, time, instrument, music stand and a place to practice!
Every child will be given music for each session. Please keep an eye on this
to see how they are progressing, and feel free to use it to keep in touch with the teacher.

How much are lessons and how many are there?
Club fees are £6.25 per weekly group session (held at the 2019/20 rates).
Sessions are booked on a termly basis. There are 10 sessions this term.
We require a half term’s written notice of cancellation of lessons.

How do | book my child in?
A booking form can be found on the school website — please fill this in and return it to the
school office. Alternatively, please click on the link below, which will take you to our
website — please mention ‘Frieth Strumming Club’ in the comments section:

https://www.littlestrummers.com/register

If you’d like to know more, please contact Yolly or Helen at office@littlestrummers.co.uk

Happy Strumming!



